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SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS
COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

August 16, 2012

Dr. Roseann Hogan

Associate Provost Institutional
Effectiveness and Planning

Texas A&M University-Commerce
P.O. Box 3011

Commerce, TX 75428

Dear Dr. Hogan:

Thank you for your letter of June 14, 2012, transmitting a modified prospectus for the off-
campus site in Belgrade, Serbia, where the M.B.A. degree program was offered, effective
summer 2011.

The location of the site is as follows:

Faculty of Economics
University of Belgrade
Belgrade, Kamenicka 6

The program (Belgrade Graduate Business Programs) represents a partnership between A&M-
Commerce and the Faculty of Economics of University of Belgrade. FLAG International will
serve as the University’s “local agent,” coordinating the programs’ promotions, events,
administration, and classes.

Instruction will be delivered by full-time faculty members from A&M-Commerce and full-time
faculty members from the Faculty of Economics at the University of Belgrade. The program is
the same as the program offered on the main campus. All faculty members are selected and
evaluated by the A&M-Commerce Graduate School. The faculty roster documented appropriate
qualifications for faculty members teaching in the program.

Students have access to learning resources through the University’s virtual private network.
Electronic and print discipline-specific learning resources to support the program were listed.
Classes are offered face-to-face on the Belgrade University campus and online via eCollege at
A&M Commerce. Physical resources appear adequate. Admissions and registrations are
available through an integrated web interface. Technical support is available to students.
Advising takes place through the College of Business and Entrepreneurship Mentoring and
Advising Center.

We approve the off-campus site in Belgrade, Serbia, and request no further information.
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Approval of an off-campus site is effective for a maximum of five years. The site will be
reviewed again as part of the institution’s fifth-year or decennial review.

The institution submitted a policy and procedure for timely submission of substantive changes
which was reviewed by the Commission’s Board of Trustees at its June 2012 meeting. It will
submit 2 monitoring report for review at the December 2012 meeting.

Enclosed is an invoice for $300 to help defray the cost of reviewing the prospectus.

Best regards,

Lt f Wt

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.
President
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Enclosure

cc: % Dan Jones, President and Chief Exe‘cutive Officer
Dr. Rudolph S. Jackson



